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Teaching Observation in Life & Health Sciences 
In the School of Life & Health Sciences all employed academic staff undergo one peer reviewed teaching observation a year. As is standard practice both reviewer and reviewee are encouraged to meet before the session to identify any areas of particular focus and will also meet after the session to share feedback. The completed observations forms are then sent to the SGL for discussion at PDRs. The process is managed at a local level by the programme directors who ensure that reviewers are assigned at the start of the year in a random fashion. Some colleagues may benefit from observing lectures that are delivered in other groups across the School and such cross-group observations are encouraged wherever possible and managed by the ADLT. This practice ensures that best practice in the groups is readily communicated across the School. All sessional and 'casual' staff who deliver lectures are also encouraged to undergo peer-observations of their classroom practice.
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